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John 11:25
“Jesus said to her, “I am the 
resurrection and the life. He 
who believes in me will live, 
even though he dies; and 
whoever lives and  believes in 
me will never die. Do you 
believe this?”

Worship Service
February 24, 2013

Song Leader - Ken Letkeman
Pianist - Marla Sanca

Electric Piano - Lisa Wall

Worship in Singing
Call to Worship
Daniel Schulz

Announcements & Offering
Offertory - Bob Reimer

Children’s Item
Louise Peters

Worship in Singing
Song - Art, Carol, Nicky

 Message - Trevor Fleming
“Message in the Miracle”

John 11:1-44
Closing Song & Prayer
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This Morning
9:45 am - Discipleship 
classes in the Pastor’s 
study.

Serving at Tabor Home - 
Lawrence Klassen and Peter 
Hoeppner.

Congratulations 
to Nathan & Rose Friesen 
on the birth of a baby girl.
Tessa Hope Friesen was 
born on February 11th at 
6:24 pm, 
weighing 6.9 
ounces, and 
measuring 
20.5 inches.

“Show me your ways,

O Lord
teach me your paths

guide me in your truth and 
teach me, for you are

God  my Savi!r
and my hope is in you

all day long.”

Psalm 25:4-5

THIS WEEK

Wed. 	6:30 - 7:30 pm
Jr & Sr Youth leader meeting
	 7:30-10 pm
Jr & Sr Youth bible study
Snack - Hannah Doerksen

Thurs. 7:30 pm
Art & Carol’s care group 
meets  at Matt & Jenn’s.

Fri.-Sun.   March 1-3
Youth Retreat @ Camp 
Arnes meet Friday, 
5 pm @ Glencross.

Next Sunday
Message  - Peter Redekopp

“No eye has seen,
no ear has heard,
and no mind has 

conceived
what God has prepared 
FOR THOSE WHO

LOVE HIM.”
1 Corinthians 2:9



TAKE NOTE
• The Sunda y Sc hoo l 
Department is still in need of 2 
teachers for the following classes:  
Toddler (age 2&3) and Middle 
School (grade 6&7). If God is 
calling you to serve Him in this 
way, please contact Heather Dyck.

• Attention: March Sunday 
School Teachers - your new 
teaching material is ready to be 
p i c ked up i n t he ha l lway 
downstairs.

• Prayer Partners Wanted  
On March 1-3 the Youth are going 
on a retreat to Camp Arnes. Help 
us pray! Please put your name on 
the sign up sheet in the foyer if 
you want to specifically and 
intentionally pray for a youth 
during that weekend. You will be 
contacted with a name, and details 
to pray for.

•Address Change - Dwight & 
Susan Teigrob, 10 Beaumont Bay, 
Winkler, MB. R6W 0B3. Ph. 
204.325.0972 (same).

•Mission Sale - March 22nd at 
7 pm. It’s time to start working on 
your projects. 

Kids Zone kicks off this 
Saturday, March 2!   Join 

the fun at the EMMS multi-
purpose room at 10:00 a.m. 

for a high-energy program 

with singing, games, 
prizes and a creative 

teaching time! For more 

information visit 
www.winklerbiblecamp.co
m or call 204-325-9519.

_____________________

We are hosting our annual 
fund raising banquets for 
camp and you are invited 

to come celebrate with us! 
Support a local ministry 
that focuses on Teens / 

youth ministry through 

the adventure of camp! 

Fill up a table of 8 or 
simply come yourselves. 
Enjoy a fantastic supper 
meal and a brief program 

that boasts of the Lords 
work through PVBC. 

Thurs., February 28th @ 

6:30 p.m. in Morden at the 

Westside Community 
Church. The entire 

evening is by donation. 

Call/email our office: 

204.246.2008 or 
info@pembinavalleybiblecamp.

com
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Winkler Bible Camp presents a 
Hillbilly Dinner Theatre titled 
“The Real Housewives of 
Cricket County” on March 9, 10 
& 15,16,17 at 6:30 pm nightly. 
C a l l t h e c a m p o f fi c e a t 
204.325.9519 for reservations. 
Admission is by donation.

Mexican Fiesta at the Winkler 
EMMC church on Friday, March 
1st from 5-7:30 pm.  Hear what 
God is doing in Guaymus, Sonora 
Mexico.  All funds raised are by 
donation and will go for materials 
to help Agua Y Mas complete 
dorms.  Agua Y is a mission that 
shares the Good News of Jesus 
Christ and helps families learn 
English.

Pembina Valley Bible Camp is 
hosting their annual fund 
raising banquet in Morden at 
the Westside Community 
Church on Thursday, Feb. 28th 
at 6:30 pm. The entire evening 
is  by donation. Call the camp 
a t 2 0 4 . 2 4 6 . 2 0 0 8 o r 
info@pembinavalleybiblecamp.
com
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